
TOWN OF SEYMOUR 
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

MARCH 20, 2008 

Members Present: Anthony LoPresti, Chairman 
Mark Thompson 
Ugo Zullo 

Others Present: Appellants 

The meeting was called to order by Anthony LoPresti, Chairman, at 7:05p.m. in the 
Flaherty Conference Room 

50 West Street 
Mr. Ed Bukoski, Mr. George French, and Mr. Don Sheehy were present to discuss the 
assessment at 50 West Street. 

26 Union Street 
Mr. Frank Connors was present to discuss the assessment of personal property at 26 
Union Street. 

Bank North Inc. 
No representative appeared. 

MOTION: (Mr. Zullo, seconded by Mr. Thompson) to reduce the assessment of the 
property located at 50 West Street owned by the Marine Corps League Valley 
Detachment from $465,780 to $400,000. 
VOTE: 3 YES (Mr. Zullo, Mr. Thompson, Mr. LoPresti) 

ONO 

MOTION: (Mr. Zullo, seconded by Mr. Thompson) to reduce the assessment of the 
personal property located at 26 Union Street owned by Frank Connors from $16,770 to 
$6,100. 
VOTE: 3 YES (Mr. Zullo, Mr. Thompson, Mr. LoPresti) 

ONO 

MOTION: (Mr. Zullo, seconded by Mr. Thompson) to deny the appeal of the property 
located at 13 Holbrook Road owned by Dave Ahearn. 
VOTE: 3 YES (Mr. Zullo, Mr. Thompson, Mr. LoPresti) 

ONO 



 


